From: AULD, Alasdair E |||

Sent: 19 January 2022 10:02
To: A417 Missing Link at Air Balloon <A417MissingLink@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>

Ce: NATS Safeguarcing

Subject: RE: A417 Missing Link - Important email regarding the upcoming Issue Specific Hearing
1 (ISH1) on the draft Development Consent Order [SG28779]

Apologies for missing your deadline.

I can confirm that I will attend on behalf of NATS, contact details as requested are

NATS position is that the final development is unlikely to impact our air-ground-air
communications system at Winstone however we would like the opportunity to better understand
and potentially be given some control over the construction methodology around the raised
portion at the Shab Hill Junction.

Regards,

Alasdair

NATS Safeguarding

NATS Internal





